168 Business Park Dr., Suite 100, Virginia Beach, VA 23462 (804) 473-1194
420 N. Hughes Blvd., Elizabeth City, NC 27909 (919) 335-2225

October 8, 1987

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 W. 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you very much for your letter of September 30, 1987.

You did pick WMYK up on your radio June 29, 1987. We are Music
Power K94, and on that date we were giving away $94.00 in cash
with a chance to win a Beretta. As a matter of interest we're
giving the Beretta away today.

Thanks for taking the time to write and let us know you heard
K94. It's really incredible to think you picked us up in Kansas;
but radic is an amazing medium with limitless possibilities.
Thanks again for the letter.

Sincerely,

( o

Cindi Dove
Promotions Director

P. S.

Enclosed please find a power sticker and a tape. Thanks for
making the Power Switch!
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